## Sharon F. Matusik, PhD

Dean | Professor of Strategy and Entrepreneurship Leeds School of Business

May 1, 2020

David Kim
The Bascom Group
26 Corporate Park Ste 200
Irvine CA 92606-3115

Dear David,

On behalf of all of us at the Leeds School of Business, thank you for your partnership. We stand with you as the country navigates an unprecedented time and send our best wishes for your health and that of your loved ones.

I am pleased to share with you the enclosed report, *Business & Impact*. This report highlights the tremendous outcomes you helped make possible this academic year – inspiring and educating the next generation of business leaders. I am grateful for the trust you place in us to steward your support and honor the important mission of the Leeds School of Business. Every day our faculty, staff, students, and community partners go to work to do exactly that, knowing that you are standing alongside us. We hope *Business & Impact* illustrates the significant role your partnership and generosity play in positively transforming the future of global business.

What we are accomplishing together is no small feat. In the report, you will see in just one year how many scholarship dollars were awarded to students who might otherwise not have been able to come to Leeds, how many students have post-graduate job or educational plans, and the strides we are taking to ensure equity and close the enrollment gender gap. As you read these statistics, remember that behind each number is a person with a story – a student overcoming formidable odds and being the first in their family to go to college, a faculty member shaping the way we think about diversity in business and impacting company practices, a staff member developing transformational joint programming between the business and engineering schools. The education our students receive is thanks to your commitment to Leeds.

Our work to develop forward-looking leaders is possible because of you, and I am honored to celebrate your impact. With your partnership, we will continue to meet our students' needs in innovative and meaningful ways during this challenging time.

With gratitude,

Sharon

Sharon F. Matusik, PhD Dean, Leeds School of Business

David You are making our Buff Community
and the world a better-place!

995 Regent Drive, 419 UCB, Boulder, CO 80309 sharon.matusik@colorado.edu|303-492-1809|www.colorado.edu/business

